

Re: FOIA Request

1 message

Catherine Chang <cchang@d107.org>
To: Josh Eliscu <jeliscu@aol.com>

Thu, May 4, 2017 at 4:46 PM

Dear Ms. Eliscu,

Thank you for writing to Pleasantdale School District 107 with your request for information, dated May 2, 2017, pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. Your specific requests, and the District's response to each request, are as follows:

1) Does the district receive transportation reimbursement from the State of Illinois for hazardous routes? If yes please answer my second question.

The District receives reimbursement from the State of Illinois for regular pupil transportation and special education pupil transportation. The State, however, does not identify as to how much are for hazardous routes.

2) Please list the last 5 years of reimbursement for transportation from the State of Illinois for ONLY HAZARDOUS ROUTES on letter head.

N/A

Sincerely, Catherine Chang, Ed.D Freedom of Information Officer Pleasantdale School District 107 708-784-2172

Our Mission: To create a community of inspired learners.

On Tue, May 2, 2017 at 4:18 PM, Josh Eliscu <jeliscu@aol.com> wrote:

Dear FOIA Officer,

I am requesting the following items.

- 1) Does the district receive transportation reimbursement from the State of Illinois for hazardous routes? If yes please answer my second question
- 2) Please list the last 5 years of reimbursement for transportation from the State of Illinois for ONLY HAZARDOUS ROUTES on letter head.

Please email me the letter on letter head only if you receive transportation reimbursement from the State of Illinois for hazardous routes. Any questions please email me.

Thank You

Jessica Eliscu 43098 Coalburn Boscobel WI 53805 708-433-9122